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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 On Wednesday the children thoroughly enjoyed our first 
Rhythm Time session! The children really enjoyed this and 
impressed us with their excellent listening skills. Rhythm Time 
sessions will take place for the next six weeks on 
Wednesdays. Thank you to all parents who contributed to 
this and made it possible. 

 
 Please send a family wedding photograph ideally of a bride 

and groom for your child to show next week. We will be 
linking this to the Royal Wedding! Please watch the Royal 
wedding or talk to your child about this if possible! 

 
 Next week we are in need of different sized lids and bottle 

tops such as squash bottle tops, jam jar lids and coffee jar 
lids.  

 
 We request that scooters/bikes are not left at nursery. This is 

because we are finding it difficult to store them in our 
outside area.  
 

 We request that children wear shoes and not sandals to 
nursery. This is to help keep their feet safe while playing. 
 

 Please only fill your child’s drink bottle with water. Thank 
you. 

 
 

 Dates for your diary:  
Class photos will be on Tuesday 5th June. 
Sports Day will be on Monday 11th June.  
 
 
 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Exploring ‘old’ toys; thinking 
about what materials they are 
made of, what they do and how 
they are different to today’s toys. 
 

 Making musical shakers using 
junk, pasta and rice. They 
children really impressed us with 
this and enjoyed tapping out 
rhythms and beats! 

 
 Making cornflake cakes- yummy! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Esmee, 
Josh, Alfie 

 

In Phonics the children have learnt 
the sound ‘d’. We have also spent 
time recapping all of the sounds we 
have learnt so far (m,a,s,d,t,i)  

 


